The Honorable (name)

New Orleans City Council 
City Hall, Room _____
1300 Perdido Street
New Orleans, LA 70112
RE: Concerns with proposed changes to animal ordinance
Dear Councilmember __________:
As a responsible dog owner and a voting constituent, I am writing you today because I am concerned about the proposed ordinance that would make changes to New Orleans’ animal ordinances.  I hope you and the other members of the City Council will address my concerns. 
(Personalize here – tell about yourself as a dog owner, breeder and fancier. How many years have you been involved with dogs? What breeds have you owned or shown? Do you compete in any other activities with your dog – Obedience, Rally, Agility…Have any of your dogs achieved a Championship? Won a prestigious award? 
Breeders - Details the steps you take when preparing to breed/whelp a litter – applicable health testing, evaluation of breeding stock, training, etc…How do you work with puppy purchasers to ensure they will be responsible owners? Do you encourage CGC or obedience training? Do you remain in contact with the new owners?) 
I applaud the City Council’s effort to better control dangerous dogs in a continued breed-neutral manner.  However, I am deeply concerned with several other aspects of the ordinance proposal currently under your consideration.  Here are my concerns:

· Increasing the cost of the initial intact dog permit application fee from $10 to $75.  I believe that this increase unfairly targets me as a responsible breeder and owner. I already have to pay higher licensing fees for my intact dogs, yet am not responsible for increased animal control costs being incurred by the city.  Less than two years since the creation of the intact dog permit, I believe that this is an unfair increase for me to endure.  


· Changing the definition of “exhibition” to include conformation shows and other AKC-sanctioned dog events.  As a result, dog clubs that want to hold events in the City would be required to provide veterinary health certificates for each dog entered in the event.  However, dogs that compete in shows are owned by individual owners that often come from far outside of the New Orleans area and not by the show-giving clubs.  That would make it impossible for clubs to comply with this requirement, and basically bar dog events from being lawfully permitted in Orleans Parish.  This proposed requirement must be removed. 

Responsible owners who are already complying with local animal control laws will be unfairly punished by this proposal, while irresponsible owners will continue to make problems for our community and local shelters.  Additionally, as a result of unachievable permit requirements, I would hate to see the City Council no longer welcome dog events in our community and effectively turn its back on a part of the estimated $28.7 million AKC-sanctioned dog events bring to Louisiana annually.  
I respectfully ask that you support responsible owners and breeders by addressing my concerns and that of the American Kennel Club.  In the future, I also hope that if the New Orleans City Council or the LA/SPCA proposes laws regarding animal ownership, that New Orleans-area dog club officials and responsible dog breeders and owners are included in the drafting process.   
Sincerely,

John Smith

14 Annunciation Street
New Orleans, LA
